
DON’T LOSE YOUR 
BOARD OF GOVERNORS
FEE WAIVER
Starting Fall 2016, you must maintain academic 
and progress standards to keep your Board of 
Governors Fee Waiver (BOGFW).

ACADEMIC STANDARD 
Sustain a cumulative grade point average 
(GPA) of at least 2.0.
If your cumulative GPA falls below 2.0 
you may lose your fee waiver eligibility.

PROGRESS STANDARD 
Cumulative satisfactory completion of more 
than 50% of attempted units.
If your cumulative satisfactory completion of 
attempted units is 50% or below you may lose 
your fee waiver eligibility.

Once you’ve qualified for the BOGFW, it is 
important to ensure that you are meeting the 
academic and progress standards in order to 
continue receiving the fee waiver.

The El Camino Community College District is committed to providing 

equal opportunity in which no person is subjected to discrimination 

on the basis of national origin, religion, age, sex (including sexual 

harassment), race, color, gender, physical or mental disability, or 

retaliation.

For more information about the Financial Aid Office, please visit:
www.elcamino.edu/studentservices/fao 

For more information about the Board of Governors Fee Waiver, please visit:
www.elcamino.edu/studentservices/fao/main_fee_waiver.asp
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